Recei ved: 05/13/2019

LTE Wireless Inc.

May 10, 2019

Hon. Kathleen H. Burgess

Secretary to the Commission

New York State Public Service Commission
Empire State Plaza

Agency Building 3

Albany, NY 12223-1350

Re: Matter 19-00461 —Tariffs of LTE Wireless Inc. d/b/a LTE Wireless - NY for its Original
Certificate of Public Convenience and Necessity

Dear Hon. Burgess:

Attached for filing is the proposed LTE Wireless Inc. d/b/a LTE Wireless — NY PSC Tariff No. 2
for review.

Questions and communications regarding this matter should be addressed to the undersigned.

Many regards.

|| Dana Feyle

Dana Hoyle

Regulatory Consultant for LTE Wireless Inc. d/b/a LTE Wireless - NY
hoyleregaffairs@gmail.com

(817) 724-2125

9421 W 47st Street, Suite 202
Sioux Falls, South Dakota 57642



